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December 22, 2022

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 05/2022
Dear Colleagues,

according to F ICCWG circular letter 03/2022 it was requested feedback on
the proposed ENC coverage changes of Lebanon. We received three positive reactions
namely one from France, one from Italy and one from the United Kingdom.

Thank you all for considering the requested proposal. This proposal will be
forwarded to forthcoming MBSHC for approval. Taking the opportunity | wish you all a
Happy New Year for you and your beloved ones.

Comrja\r

Region F Coordinator

ektarios Rodit




